
 
Gleason Library Trustees Meeting 
May 11, 2017 
8 a.m., GPL Lawn 
 
Present: Steve Golson, Andrew Beal, Priscilla Stevens 
 
I. The Trustees reviewed the application for Assistant Library Director – Technology and 
agreed unanimously to hire Martha Feeney-Patten for this position at a salary 
commensurate with the appropriate step on the Wage Classification Plan. 
 
II. New Business: 

A. Priscilla will attend the Personnel Committee meeting on May 24 to confirm the 
positions of Children’s Librarian and Assistant Director. 

B. The Trustees voted unanimously to ask the new director, upon his/her hiring, to 
procure keys and access codes to GPL for the Trustees so that they can act 
quickly to access the building when necessary. 

 
III. Adjournment at 8:25 a.m. 
 
Documents available at the library: 

Job Description: Assistant Director – Technology 
Martha Feeney-Patten: application materials 
Personnel Committee Agenda for May 24, 2017 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

Priscilla S. Stevens 
Secretary 
 

 
 

Approved  


